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Take A Peek:

Happy Last Week of School!

By the time you read this, there will only be four days of
school left for the year! Thank you for a great year,

families! We have had an amazing 180 days together,
give or take a few snow days. :) We look forward to

doing it all again in September. Thank you for taking the
time to be involved in your student's school experience

by reading this newsletter each week. It has been a
privilege for Mrs. Papenfus  to communicate with you all
via the Renaissance Report and the school's Facebook

page! Have a great summer!



Important Dates:
June 5...Middle school visits FlexTech High School
June 6...8:15 am:Third trimester Learning Celebration
June 6...Kindergarten Graduation at 6PM
Cross Country Meeting...June 7th at 7:40 am (cafeteria)
June 7th...8th Grade Graduation at 6PM (note the time change)
June 8th...Field Day and LAST DAY of school

We are excited to finish the year out 
STRONG! Go RAMS!

Families: As the end of the year approaches, 

we are asking that you visit the lost and found 

located in the cafeteria.  Anything left after 

June 8th will be donated.  Thank you!



Field Day 2018! 
  It is almost here: Field Day is FRIDAY! To celebrate another

GREAT Renaissance school year, Mr. McConnell has planned

a fun day for us all...don't forget about the school-wide picnic! 

--8:30: Volunteers arrive and set up. 

--9-11:00: Kindergarten, Voyagers, & Islanders will go through

field day stations. 

--11:30 Families attending the picnic can pick their students up

in their classrooms. 

--Lunch is outside from 11:30-12:30. We advise that

families bring lawn chairs or blankets. 

--Students must return to their classrooms at 12:30. 

--Afternoon groups will be from 12:30-2:30, followed by the

annual Tug of War! 

--Please let us know if you have questions. :) 

*Please watch the weather and have your child dress

appropriately for whatever weather Michigan  

decides to throw at us on Friday!



Yearbook Sale!

Ms. Tina still has

yearbooks for sale ($12)

in the office!  

Stop in and see her this

week to purchase your

copy!



Renaissance RAMS Camp
 

RPSA is excited to offer a Summer RAMS Camp to our 

students currently in Kindergarten through 5th grade. 

 

Quick Camp Facts 

 

Monday - Thursday 9:00am - 3:00pm $5.00 per day 

Full 6 Week Summer Camp $120.00 

Camp will run in three 2 week sessions 

June 18-28th 

July 16-26th 

August 6-16th 

Morning child care (M-Th) 8:00-9:00am $2.00 per day 

Afternoon child care (M-Th) 3:00-5:00pm $3.00 per day 

 

Registering For Camp 

 

To hold a spot in RAMS Camp, you must complete the 

attached form and return it to school. Full payment or a 

deposit of your first two week’s payment is due upon 

receipt. Payment for all before and after child care is due 

at least one week in advance. Students will be accepted on 

a first come, first served basis.  





First Grade Literacy Bags!

Last week, United Way and Mercantile Bank of Michigan delivered over 1,100 

summer literacy kits to every first grader in Gratiot & Isabella Counties. RPSA 

first graders were so excited!







*8th Graders: Please arrive by 5:45 for graduation on Thursday!

FlexTech High School's newest campus in Shepherd is ready to open
for the 2018-2019 school year.  

On June 5th, all RPSA middle school students will be heading over to
check out this new option for next year's 9th and 10th graders.  

The New FlexTech High School:



RENAISSANCE PUBLIC 

SCHOOL ACADEMY 

8TH GRADE 

GRADUATION
 

RPSA GYMNASIUM 

 

JUNE 7, 2018 

 

6PM

HELP US CELEBRATE OUR RPSA GRADUATES!



Specials and Enhancements

Mrs. Doyle has loved sharing 
her passion for books and 

reading with all the students 
this school year! 

If you have any RPSA library 
books still checked out, they 

are all due now.  

Thank you!



Athletics:
Mr. and Mrs. Papenfus are so excited to be the coaches for the 2018 CC
season! We had so much fun coaching last year, and we cant' wait to do
it again! We look forward to having some returning runners...and seeing
some new faces, too! CC is open to all 2018-2019 Trailblazers and
middle school students! 

So, are you thinking of running Cross-Country for RPSA next year? * 

If so, this is a schedule we’d like you to follow so that all runners are in
the best shape possible to begin the season.  

June 9-July 1 
Run 3-4 days per week, 15-20 minute runs - you should build up to a
point where you can run the entire time comfortably without stopping.
Cross train (swim, bike, etc.) on off days. 
July 2-July 22 
Run 4-5 days per week, 20-25 minute runs.  Rest and/or cross train on off
days. 
July 22-August 1 
Run 5 days per week, 25-30 minute runs.  Rest and/or cross train on off
days. 

*Want more info? Join Mrs. Papenfus at 7:40am in the cafeteria on
June 7th. She will be there to talk about summer training, the fall
schedule, and any other questions families may have! 

Our first meet is September 5th!

RPSA Summer: Training Schedule:



Congratulations 
Running Rams!

Last week, Athletic Director Mr. McCausey 

received a surprise package in the mail: this 

trophy! Apparently, our boys earned this trophy 

for their 3rd place finish at the Evart Cross 

Country Invitational back in September!  

  

What is even better? The boys actually placed 

2nd, but they awarded us the wrong trophy! 

Well done, Running Rams!


